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This bill is a waste of taxpayer dollars. "Undetectable firearms" account for .005% of 

gun related crime. It is very obvious these weapons are not being used in negative 

forms. Undetectable or not, the guns still have rifling to give positive or negative 

results in bullet comparisons if used in a crime and recovered. The majority of folks 

who own or make these guns are law abiding citizens with the "Right to keep and 

bare arms" and infringes on the right to do so. This bill along with HB2006 and 

HB2007 are nothing more than a political ploy to remove our rights to own weapons 

and protect ourselves in public places while the state continues to turn the other 

cheek and allow criminals to walk the streets and continue to repeatedly commit 

crimes against anyone and everyone they want to at any point or place. Drive around 

the state and look at the homelessness problem caused by previous politicians and 

the damage caused, the taxpayer money spent for clean up, the taxpayer money 

spent to take care of the homeless and give them free services on US, the taxpaying, 

law-abiding citizens, and the loss of police funding to serve and protect. How does 

the politicians of this state expect it's citizens to be protected when the police have 

their hands tied by political nonsense. We need our guns to protect ourselves and our 

families from the crime ridden cities the politicians in Salem have created. 


